

St. Benedict School

PRINCIPAL NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

CLASS OF 2017 MASS HONORING GRADE 8 - JUNE 1, 2017



First Grade students honored the Eighth Grade students as each graduating student's name was read aloud at a Mass honoring the Graduating Class of 2017! God has blessed each of them with the opportunity to continue their learning in faith, and in academics.

PRACTICAL STEM

Bradley Berde presents his "Air Conditioner" to Mr. Caggiano's Grade 6 class. The air conditioner is a working model and is cooling Mr. Caggiano's classroom as the weather gets warmer. Mr. Caggiano challenged the students to create an air conditioning model as part of a curricular project, and Bradley came through with an ingenious design utilizing components found in just about every home. Congratulations, Bradley! You are truly representative of a stellar St. Benedict scholar!



GRADE NEWS

GENESIS

The Parent Portal has been closed for the 2016-2017 school year. Grade 8 was closed on 5/19/17 and Grades 3-7 was closed yesterday.

GRADE 4B MRS. TREGLIA

After reading the four books in Bruce Coville's *My Teacher is an Alien* series, students were placed in groups to create projects using events from the stories. Projects included board games and character story bags. Is YOUR teacher an alien??













CLUBS AND PARENT ASSOCIATIONS

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Please join us for a fun week of Superhero VBS from Monday, June 26th through June 30th from 9 am-1 pm. All children entering Kindergarten through 5th grade for the 2017-2018 school year are welcome. Campers will enjoy fun Bible stories, games, recreation, crafts, music and skits all with a Superhero theme! Sign up now, spots are limited! Registration form and payment is due by Monday, June 12 to the parish or school offices. See the weekly packet for registration form.

TRACK

The Running Rebels season has come to end. The JR Girl team along with the SR Girl team, both finished 3rd in their divisions in the Championship Meet, on May 21st. We would like to say thank you to our 8th graders who are graduating and moving on to High School. Good Luck to Patrick A., Luke M, Gianna A, Catherine B, Corrine L, Lauren M, and Lara G!

REMINDERS

- Kindergarten Celebration on Wednesday, June 7 at 12:00 pm.
- Grade 8 Awards/Ice Cream Social Wednesday, June 7 at 7:00 pm.
- Grade 8 Graduation Mass and Ceremony is Friday, June 9th at 6 pm.
- Summer EDP flyer and information is posted under Forms/EDP.
- Summer Reading List is posted in the weekly packet.

Please click on the button below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week.

Principal's Newsletter Packet



www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/



